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Premier Arizona Car Show Set for February 17, 2017 Will Benefit Boys &
Girls Clubs of Greater Scottsdale

Automobile enthusiasts mark your calendars. Million-dollar 200 mph plus cars, muscle cars,
sports cars, hot rods, exotics, classics, race cars and pre-war classics will all be on display free
to spectators for the Fourth Annual Concours in the Hills to be held in Fountain Hills.

(PRWEB) September 13, 2016 -- Concours in the Hills is one of Arizona’s largest premier car shows featuring
a diverse range of ultra-high performance sports, luxury and classic vehicles from both imported and domestic
manufacturers in one of the most spectacular locations in the Phoenix area.

The show has grown from 213 cars, four sponsors and a couple thousand spectators in 2014 to more than 500
cars, 67 sponsors and about 15,000 spectators in 2016 raising some $90,000 for the Boys & Girls Clubs of
Greater Scottsdale.

Concours in the Hills is not a formal “white glove” event, but rather a casual and fun gathering of automobile
enthusiasts on the green grass around one of the world’s tallest fountains.

The Concours is supported by the leading car clubs of Arizona representing Ferrari, Maserati, Lamborghini,
Porsche, McLaren, Jaguar, Lotus, Mercedes-Benz, Alfa Romeo, Audi, Corvette, Viper, Ford GT, DeTomaso,
DeLorean, and others.

Vehicle entries are a minimum donation of $50. Spectator admission and parking is free. In case of rain, the
event will be rescheduled for February 18.

Automobile owners and sponsors who are interested in participating at the 2017 Concours in the Hills can
contact event organizer Peter Volny at: concoursinthehills(at)cox.net and www.concoursinthehills.com.

About Boys & Girls Club of Greater Scottsdale:
Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Scottsdale was established in 1954 serving 282 youth in order to keep them
productive and safe during critical non-school hours. Since then, our organization has added, built and
expanded Clubs, served thousands upon thousands of more children and teens, and expanded our reach to
communities across the Northeast Valley and in Indian Country. Today, we serve more than 18,000 youth
providing the same mission services established 60 years ago. In over 60 years, our commitment to providing
quality opportunities for youth has never wavered. For more information visit www.bgcs.org
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Contact Information
Christine Holtz
Phoenix Marketing Associates
+1 (602) 282-0202

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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